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             WELCOME to LEOH’s Final Spring Session  
    Fellowship Hall, Bellaire UMC                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Future LEOH Trips 
 

 Thursday, May 19:  Houston Fire Training Academy 
Wednesday, June 8:  Houston Forensic Lab 

 

Ann will be sharing details on upcoming trips via email.  You may contact her at fairann@sbcglobal.net or 281-686-1325. 
See details/photos of previous trips as well as other LEOH activities at leohtexas.org. 

 

Book Cart, Display Table, Suggestion Box 
 

BORROW a book or two, and return them this Fall.  TAKE FREE ITEMS from the nearby display table.  Add your            
anonymous comments to the SUGGESTION BOX on future speakers/topics, trips, suggestions for improving LEOH. 

 

LEOH Member Care Coordinator 
 

Jean Kopp will send a card to a LEOH member or their family, upon request.  Contact Jean at 713-665-7210. 
 

Your LEOH Name Tag 
 

As we exit LEOH for the last time this Spring, please return your name tag to the designated box on the registration table.  
 You will then be worry-free about possibly misplacing or losing it before we all meet again!    

 For those of you who still need a new or replacement tag, please sign up for one and/or notify Ken. 

        

Party Time is Here! 
 

Party Day Schedule in Fellowship Hall (all times are approximate) 
 

 

10:30 a.m. ARTS & CRAFTS SET-UP  Instructor Marie Schaer’s students will place their artwork on  
 display for everyone’s enjoyment.  If you did not take the class, but would like to display some 
 of your own creations, whether it’s artwork, sewing, woodworking, ceramics, etc., please 
 share them with us.   And to all artisans:  please tag your work with your name, so we may all 
 know  who to compliment!  

10:45 a.m. ARTS & CRAFTS GALLERY  Everyone is invited to enjoy coffee/tea and light refreshments as 
  you view the exhibits and enjoy chatting with your fellow LEOH members.  
11:30 a.m. MUSICAL PROGRAM  What a treat we have in store for us!  The Celtic Chorus of Houston,                                                  

  composed of singers and musicians, will provide lively and varied entertainment.                          
  The group is an all-volunteer, non-profit organization which seeks to preserve traditional   
  Celtic folk and pub music.  

12:00 p.m.  VOLUNTEER/INSTRUCTOR APPRECIATION  Thanks to them, LEOH attendees hear speakers
  on a variety of interesting and educational topics; go on trips in and around Houston to see 
  and learn things we might otherwise not have the opportunity to experience; attend  
  afternoon classes that stimulate our mind and our senses; enjoy food and drink; and last but 
  not least, enjoy socializing with each other.  Please see our “thank you” list on the next page. 
12:10 p.m. LUNCH AND LUNCH DRAWING  For a cost of $10, enjoy a catered lunch from Prima Pasta, of 

    meat lasagna, to include gluten-free pasta, salad with choice of dressing, garlic bread, a  
    drink, and dessert.  And for the last time this Spring, a lucky member will receive a free lunch                   
    if their name is drawn from the LEOH bowl by Ken! 

12:45 p.m.   SOCIAL BRIDGE (Fellowship Hall) coordinator Jean Vorhaben 
1:00 p. m.    YEAR-ROUND BRIDGE (Room 131) coordinator Pat Roberts  
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BELLAIRE UMC 
 

The church has provided a wonderful meeting place, along with assistance from wonderful staff! 
  

Thank you, Danny, for setting up all those tables and chairs, and for providing the coffee. 
Thank you, Terrell, for providing church security. 

Thank you, Jordan (Director of Student Ministries), for assistance with our AV needs. 
Thank you, Lataya (Associate Pastor) for your support. 

And THANK YOU, ELIZABETH (Business Administrator) for coordinating set-up,  
  AV, printing needs, etc. etc. etc!    

  

TENTATIVE FALL 2022 REGISTRATION & CLASSES 
 
 

(The mailed/emailed/website Fall Brochure 2022 will provide complete details) 
 

   September 15       Registration  October 13   Class 4                        
   September 22      Class 1   October 20   Class 5                                         
   September 29      Class 2   October 27   Class 6   
                       October 6        Class 3   November 3   Class 7   
            
    November 10  is PARTY TIME! 

LEOH OFFICERS    LEOH VOLUNTEERS/INSTRUCTORS 
 
President  Ken Euler  Speaker Committee Coordinator:  Ken Euler 
Treasurer  Rosalie Thurbon Speaker Committee:  What’s Up Houston?     
          Jim Burrough, Kelly Cervenka 
Secretary  Susan Downs  Speaker Committee:  Town Hall  
            Judy Bristol, Vickie Fella, Tim Mock 
Board Members Sally Brashear Refreshments & Lunch Arrangements:  Mary Mahon, Chair; 
   Judy Bristol       Patsy & Joe Frederick, Julie Larson,  
   Ann Fairchild     Sandra & Tom Williams   
   Vickie Fella  Lunch & Donation Receipts:  Rosalie Thurbon 
   Walter Johns  Registration:  Ken Euler, Chair; Jane Shinn, Rosalie Thurbon 
   Jean Kopp  Entertainment:  Mary Mahon 
   Mary Mahon  Social Bridge:   Jean Vorhaben   
   Nina Quartero Basic Spanish:  Maura Rodriguez 
   Maura Rodriguez Watercolor Painting:  Marie Schaer 
   Jane Shinn   Trips:  Ann Fairchild 
      Member Care Coordinator:  Jean Kopp 
      Book Cart/Newsletter/Photography:  Vickie Fella 
      Brochure:  Ken Euler  
      Webmaster:  Ken Euler (leohtexas.org)  

Last but not least...another shout-out 

to the LEOH “Kitchen Crew”!                      

Everything has been great this session, 

including the table decorations.                

We really enjoyed the Cinco de Mayo 

themed decorations last week! 

LEOH Questions?  Contact Ken Euler at 

ken@bethanyumc.org or 713-664-5740. 

If you need to contact the Bellaire UMC 

office, call 713-666-2167.  And check out 

our LEOH website at leohtexas.org. 


